Gentet, Matthias

From: Skelli-Yaoz, Tania

Sent: 04 July 2017 11:23

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2 Oakhill Avenue (Application number: 2017/2614/P)

Pls log as comment/ obj from 2B Oakhill Avenue and 2C Oakhill Avenue.

thanks

Tania Skelli-Yaoz
Senior Planning Officer (Mon-Thur)

Telephone: 020 7974 6829
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From: Stefan Lozewicz [mailto: (i

Sent: 30 June 2017 12:24

Subject: 2 Oakhill Avenue (Application number: 2017/2614/P)

Dear Ms Skelli-Yaoz,

I and Helene Horte, to whom I am copying this message, are neighbours of the above address. We are
concerned about the above described application amendment.

Please would you arrange for us to be notified by Camden Council, to indicate whether the amendment will
carry any disadvantage for neighbours, compared with the original plan.

Thankyou,

Stefan Lozewicz
2B Oakhill Avenue
London NW3 7Re



